
From: Thom Foss 

Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 10:04 AM 
To: Henningson, Samantha (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: Re: public hearing this evening 

 

Samantha, 

 

I will not be able to make it down tonight, but please extend my thanks to Russ for sponsoring 

this. 

 

I know for us, the ability to offer growlers on Sunday will have a significant impact on the 

taproom experience we provide. Routinely on Sundays, we are turning away customers looking 

to fill growlers and it is challenging from a financial perspective to justify staffing for Sundays 

on pint sales alone. Sunday growler sales will help address this on both accounts. 

 
Cheers, 
Thom Foss | Co-Owner | Burning Brothers Brewing 

 

 

 


